
NOTHING TECHNOLOGY LIMITED 

To:  Federal Communication Commission  
Equipment Authorization Branch  
7435 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, MID 21046 

 
 
Regarding:  Confidentiality Request regarding application for FCC ID: 2AZEQ-B172 
 

We, NOTHING TECHNOLOGY LIMITED, declare that the Wireless Earphone 
 (with FCC ID: 2AZEQ-B172),  the left earbud and right earbud have symmetrical design and PCB layout.  
 
Except for above mentioned difference, the others are identical. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Print Name: Jathan Liu 
 

Title: Regulatory Manager 

Signature:                          . 
 
On behalf of Company: NOTHING TECHNOLOGY LIMITED 
 
E-mail: jathan.liu@nothing.tech 
 


